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June 11, 2011

Monthly Club Meeting Minutes

President Raymond Forbes called the meeting to order at 10:35 a.m., June 11, 2011. 

The meeting was held at the club’s field shelter.  There were 9 members in attendance.

Secretary’s Report:  

The March 2011 minutes were approved with no additions or deletions.

Treasurer’s Report:

Treasurer Hank Mausolf reported that the balance at the end of May 2011 was $1,492.06.

Field Safety Report: 

Safety Officer, Kirk Hallows said that hot weather is here. He cautioned members to be careful to stay hydrated.  Please keep an eye out for signs of heat stroke, including nausea and lack of sweating, in yourself and your fellow members. Be sure and ask for help if you need it.  Bill Schultze reminded members that because of the heat, the air density was lower, and planes will fly differently than they did a month ago.  Be sure to keep the air speed up.  
Old Business:  

There was no old business to report.

New Business: 

President Raymond Forbes reported that the club had received the new charter and set of rules.  There are several upcoming events at other clubs including the FARM club float fly on the 25th of June, at Lake Ritchie.  If you have not attended before, check it out.  It is a fun day.   
Hank Mausolf attended the Joe Nall at Triple Tree and gave a very detailed report on the event.  Hank said that everyone had a wonderful time and shared pictures he had taken. There are plenty of activities, over 100 venders, 5 flight lines, a 10 acre lake for float flying, RC boats, and fishing, a BBQ and band, camping, walking trails, and a 10,000 sq. ft. museum.  

The FAA was in attendance this year and Hank was happy to report that there were no safety related accidents during the entire Joe Nall.  The Joe Nall is expanding every year and this year was held for a full week.  The facilities are fantastic.  If you can attend, GO!!!
The club meeting was adjourned at 11:12 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Nina C. Grube

